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To whom it may concern,

Please note: this is our final submission, not the earlier one.

My wife and I are very concerned about the proposed expanded screening of children to include social and emotional development. Their brains are not fully developed at this young age. They are young human beings and they should be given the chance to naturally develop.

We feel that it is unnecessary to consider assessing them in this area of their development at such a young age.

We have two children of our own and we know that it took several years for them to develop into young adults and be able to make their own decisions in life, as opposed to them being assessed or singled out and not given the basic rights and opportunity of a human being to develop and display their own personality.

We would just like to conclude by saying please let young children develop naturally and please can we continue to allow parents to assist and guide their children in their needs while growing up.

Yours sincerely,
Dave and Karolyn Bromwell
Mt Pleasant WA 6153


